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I would like to ask for an extension beyond 10 years because, having had this vehicle from new, I 
have looked after it and it is in excellent condition in all respects. The present economic climate 
doesn’t warrant replacing this vehicle sooner than absolutely necessary. I formally request an 
extension for H376.  
 
 
Thank you. 
Sally-Ann Moore 
 


